
 

    CIR/ 39 /23-24                                                                                                                                              DATE:-26-12-2023 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is to inform all the parents who admitted their ward in the year 2023, kindly collect your PEN (Permanent 
Education Number) from the Previous School and submit to us as soon as possible to enroll in the UDISE portal. 
 
Also please make a request to your previous school authority to drop out from the previous class so that we can 
enroll your wards. 
 
Note: Only new students PEN number is required (enrolled in 2023-24 session) 
 
Re admitted students are not required 
 
If you have any inquiry kindly contact the school office number 8302322888 / 9001413888. 

 

Best regards 

Dr. Baharul Islam 

Principal 

Ryan Edunation School Jaipur 

 

 

 

 


